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Comments: This new expansion should not be allowed for multiple reasons.  The wildlife and habitat are already

struggling in this region and this would only cause it to deteriorate further based on the demands for what the

infrastructure expansion plans that have been presented.  Furthermore, a luxury retreat puts far more strain on

the local environment than it can handle with the ostentatious needs of those who use it.  The nearby local

infrastructure is also not suited for this type of change, nor is it desired or even welcomed in an area designed to

be semi-remote and austere for the traditional escape from the hustle and bustle of life.


